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RICHMOND TOWN CENTER 

203 Bridge Street, P.O. Box 285 
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Dear Members of the Selectboard, 

 

Traditionally the Richmond Town Manager has also served as the Emergency 

Management Director. I have served in this role since I was hired as Town Manager in 

November of 2018. As Town Manager I serve in a leadership role on a daily basis with 

all Town Departments. I feel this role makes me qualified to work with all Town 

Departments, as well as other organizations in Richmond, to coordinate a response to 

emergency situations.  

 

I would gladly continue as the Emergency Management Director. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Josh Arneson 

 


